
 

                

 

 

 

 

 

June 28, 2024 

Hello Students, Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope everyone is enjoying a safe and relaxing summer break.  The new school year is just around the 

corner, so begin to prepare yourselves for another year of academic and personal excellence.  If you are a 

returning student, we want to welcome you back.  If you are an incoming freshman or new to Cholla, we want 

to be the first to welcome you to the Charger Family!  

Here at Cholla, faculty and staff are committed to raising student achievement for ALL students.  Last school 

year we saw an improvement in graduation rate, student attendance, higher ACT scores compared to the 2022-

2023 school year, and a dramatic drop in Discipline (specifically aggression) second semester.  Students, it’s 

very important to place personal pride in everything you do during your time here.  This will be your 

opportunity to take advantage of some great programs that will better prepare you for life after high school.  I 

would like to highlight some of our amazing programs that help Cholla High School stand out from other high 

schools: 

✓ International Baccalaureate 

✓ JROTC 

✓ AVID (Site of Distinction) 

✓ CTE 

✓ 21st CCLC Before/After School Program 

✓ Honors Classes 

✓ Dual Enrollment Opportunities  

We wish you a successful school year full of personal and academic growth, so be ready to work August 1st!  

Make sure you are on time to every class every day.  Registration information is included in this message.  

Thank you, 

        

Cesar Miranda    

Principal 

Cholla High School  

Cesar.Miranda@tusd1.org 

520-225-4004      
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